
Representative Clem and Committee Members 

 

I am very concerned about HB 3429 undermining Measure 100 that was about reducing 

trafficking of endangered species last year. It was overwhelmingly passed with many people 

working hard to get support for it. Please do not pass HB 3429 as is will do less to protect 

endangered species. Measure 100 was well thought out and supported by the majority of 

Oregonians.  

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 

Kathleen Bobbio 

10286 Oak Dr SE 

Salem OR 97306 

 


